

HOLT SOCIETY COMMITTEE MEETING

MINUTES: Monday 25th June 2018

1. Apologies
CH, LF, TL (joined later)
2. Minutes of last meeting 22nd May 2018
Approved and signed
3. Matters Arising
Children's Book – SW advised all progressing. Poetry/text near completion – handover to illustrator expected mid July/draft layouts mid August. MA to draft a piece for the EDP Norfolk magazine when launched. PH to ask Michael Hill re use of photo of Alfred Lees yard with horse and cart
Strolls – apologies from SB that this is still delayed
Visits – KG – chaser email sent re The Paston Treasure/Castle Museum visit – additional 5 responses to date
4. Planning Applications
PH: Erection of 4 storage silos near Holt Country Park and The Lowes (SSSI site)
SB written on behalf of HS and believes TL will also write. PH to go along to the District Council meeting and talk on behalf of the Holt Society re our concerns
PH: Heath Farm – houses not selling so new plans in to change to building bungalows instead
PF 18 0931 A1 retail to residential – no concerns
PF/18/ 0943 – discussion re LF planning application. PH/SW had seen drawings - nothing of concern in the way of construction. SB neighbours however had raised objections
5. Treasurers Report
Balance at bank on 21st June stood at £6,997.11
6. Membership Report
KG 235 members + honorary (7)
7. Feedback/Update from Away Day...
MA – what should our next new initiative be – the Shrewsbury Independent Shops project came up and all agreed this could form a focus for the next Society initiative. SW suggested a 'then & now' exhibition at Picturecraft as everyone loved the Picturecraft Exhibition/location crafted for the 50th Anniversary. This could be supported by new boards and a piece on the website/in local

newspaper/Holt Chronicle etc. Discussion ensued re the Checkley Collection of photos and business photos held by Michael Hill/others.

PH offered to talk about the shop fronts in Holt either as part of the exhibition or at the AGM or at one of the Lectures

ALL agreed that the exhibition would need to be a 2019 project with the aim of working towards the end of September. SB to follow up and discuss initial dates with Adrian Hill at Picturecraft

MA to draft a concept paper for the next meeting

8. Shrewsbury Independent Shops – then and now. Included in above discussion
9. Any other business
None
10. Date of next meeting. Tuesday 31st July 5.00pm at Cromer Road